
494 

C.V.RD 

NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 

FOR 

REGIONAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Please be advised that the 

Regional Services Committee meeting 

scheduled for Wednesday, June 24,2009 

has been CANCELLElD 

(due to lack of agenda items). 

The next Regular Regional Services Committee meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, July 22,2009 at 6:00 pm. 


